
 

 

12 May 2020 
 
 
 
Dear Parents and Guardians 
 
As you would be aware, the Premier announced today the arrangements for a return to school for 
students and staff as follows: 
 

25 May Staff Day (Student Free Day) 

26 May VCE Students and VCAL students return 

9 June Students in Years 7-10 return 
 

The College will continue to offer onsite supervision to students who cannot learn remotely, until their 
year level returns onsite.  Once a year level has returned, all students will be expected to attend 
school as normal.  
 
The College will work through the structures, protocols and processes required for the staggered 
return of student groups.  These measures will focus clearly on the health and wellbeing of students 
and staff, including the implementation of social distancing measures as required and thorough 
sanitation.  There will be physical changes to our campus in order to ensure such safety. 
 
The intention is to have these measures known, advertised and in place as soon as possible.  All 
students, staff and families will be aware of these arrangements well before the first set of students 
return. 
 
We do look forward to taking these steps for us to re-gather as a Community. 
 
My next communication will be on Friday 15 May. 
 
I hope that you and the family remain well. 
 
Per Vias Rectas 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
 

Mr John Finn 
PRINCIPAL 
Dip T | B Ed | B Sc | M Ed Studies | M Ed Leadership 
 


